
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Ref: 110/18 
 
 
3rd October 2018 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer, 
 
You may have heard that this weekend brings the return of the Giant Spectacular.  As part of Liverpool Education 
Programme, there are a number of events that have been offered to schools and we having been lucky enough to be 
chosen to be part of this.  The Year 7 Football team have been selected to take part in a football coaching session 
organised by Liverpool and Everton football clubs in celebration of the Giants. 
 
As part of this celebration your son has been chosen to take part in this football coaching session on Friday 5th 
October.  This will take place at Princes Park at 9.15am until 10.30am. Students will be transported to and from the 
venue via school minibus.  Therefore, your son will need to be at school on the day no later than 8.30am in order to 
allow time to travel to the event. Your son should come to school in his school football PE kit but have school 
uniform to change back into for afternoon lessons.  A rain or sports jacket may be worn if temperatures or weather 
conditions are not favourable on the day.  
 
If there are issues please do not hesitate to contact Mr Parkes or myself on the school number.  
 
We thank you for your continued support.  
 
Kind regards 
 
 
 
Mr N Harrison 
Head of Year 7. 
------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

REPLY SLIP TO:  SCHOOL OFFICE (Mr Harrison)  - Giant Spectacular football coaching – Friday 5th October 2018  
 
Student : __________________________    Form: __________ 
 
I give permission for my son to take part in the Giant Spectacular football coaching session on Friday 5th October at 
Princes Park.  I understand he will be transported to and from school for this event.  
 
Signed : ___________________________(parent/carer)   Date: ____________ 


